
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

MEETING DATE: June 20, 2024 
 
FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  General Managers Report  

 

HPUD Board Information: 
CSDA Annual Conference and Exhibitor Showcase will take place September 9-12, 2024 in 
Indian Wells. Please let GM know if you are interested in attending. 

Meetings: 
Staff Submitted grant applications to the California Transportation Commission as well as the 
Arts in California Parks Program. 

GM and Grant Manager met with THG, Three Peaks and IID on site at Children’s Park 6/6 

GM and Grant Manager attended a grant writing workshop in El Centro 5/30  

HPUD attended several meetings with IID, IC, ICTC, SCAG Heber School District to discuss 
the possibility of A Green belt Dogwood Road. 

FEMA: 
All documentation for reimbursement of damages cause by Hurricane Hillary has been submitted 
to FEMA. We are now on Phase 5 of 5 in the reimbursement process.  

Parks/Rec: 
Three Peaks has broken ground on Children’s Park. The park is closed to the public during 
construction. Three Peaks is making great progress and we are still hopeful the park will be 
ready to host our Slide back to school event. New Flag and solar powered light have been 
installed at Tito Huerta Park. HPUD continues to move forward on repairing various lights at the 
Tito Huerta and Jiggs Johnson Parks. 

HPUD Operations: 
Sewer cleaning project continues with Heber Avenue. 
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